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OFFICIAL 

Transport for NSW 

 Rob Sherry 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Level 17, 4PSQ, 12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta, NSW, 2150 

Re: Notification of the commencement of Works – A34 30 May 2023 

Dear Rob Sherry, 

In accordance with the Kamay Ferry Wharves (SSI-10049) condition of approval (CoA) A34, I wish to 
notify the Department of Planning and Environment of Transport for NSW’s intention to commence 
Construction on the project on 30 June 2023. 

Transport for NSW will ensure that Construction will not commence until all pre-Construction 
approval conditions are complied with.  

Should you have any questions please contact Chris Williams, Senior Environment and Sustainability 
Office on 0427 782 678 or christopher.williams2@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Andrew Dooley 
Transport for NSW - Project Director – Kamay Ferry Wharves 
Level 2, 91 Foreshore Road Port Kembla NSW 2505  
Email: andrew.dooley@transport.nsw.gov.au 
https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au 
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